CURRENT REQUIREMENTS FOR EMPLOYEES
AND VISITORS IN CITY FACILITIES

If you are fully vaccinated™, you DO

NOT have to wear a face covering

while inside City facilities.

If you are not fully vaccinated, you
ARE REQUIRED to wear a face
covering while inside City facilities.

Please note: face coverings/masks are required for indoor
youth settings and cooling centers, regardless of
vaccination status.

If you are sick or experiencing symptoms related to COVID-
19, please DO NOT enter the building.

*You are considered to be fully vaccinated two weeks after your second/final
dose of the COVID-19 vaccine.



